
K-2 INFANTS 
CROSS COUNTRY

2ND OF APRIL
WEDNESDAY

2:20PM GRASS AREA

More Info

Website:

Students are asked to wear their coloured sports
shirt, school hat and sport shoes for the day.

Parents are welcome! 
Entry to the Cross Country

Carnival track will be via the

double gates on Copperfield
Drive attached to the grass

area ONLY.

All runners will go into the draw to win 1 of 8 Lego

sets - Students must be present at the time of the
draw to claim their prize!


